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Senator Bonacic attended the  meeting of the Minisink Valley Kiwanis last evening at Destefano’s Olde
Erie, a restaurant in the City of Middletown. Senator Bonacic was invited to speak and give an update on
this year’s legislative session. In his remarks, Senator Bonacic highlighted the accomplishments of the
legislature, and also took questions from members of the organization.

Pictured to Senator Bonacic’s left is Chip Lain, President of the Minisink Valley Kiwanis.


